




 

 

 
 
 
31 August 2016 
 
 
Francis Gurry  
Director General  
WIPO 
34, Chemin de Colombettes 
1211, Geneva  
 
 
Dear Francis 
 
Thank you for your kind letter of 10th August and for your outline of the important work you do 
with respect to arbitration and mediation with respect to property rights in the DNS.  
 
I agree with you that we are witnessing an evolution in our work at ICANN, and are looking 
ahead to the transition of the IANA stewardship from the US Authorities to the global public 
multistakeholder Internet Community at the end of September.  Progress on this significant 
project has only been made possible through the excellent work of many organisations and 
individuals in the ICANN Community, including governments, business, civil society and of 
course IGOs.  
 
I recognise the importance of the review of Rights Protection Mechanisms for WIPO and of 
course for the important UDRP, which you have successfully shepherded for 16 years.   The 
Community, as you know, sought this review and I am confident that with the benefit of your 
input, and those of other experts, the outcome will be positive.  
 
I am also grateful to WIPO, and to Brian Beckham in particular for the contribution you are 
making to resolve the complex issue of protecting IGO acronyms from fraudulent or vexatious 
use within the context of the new gTLD Programme.  I look forward, given the recent progress 
that has been made, to a permanent solution being agreed, and then, adopted by the different 
stakeholders in the near future.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
Finally, let me thank you for your best wishes and kind regards; I am enjoying the challenge and 
indeed hope to be in Geneva in the near future. Would be a pleasure to meet you and learn more 
about your work and the UDRP.  

 
   
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Göran Marby 
President & CEO ICANN 
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